ROGERWOOD

P.O. Box 2926
Savannah, GA 31402

Mr. Tim Pegelow

Goodman-Gable-Gould Co./Adjusters International
128 S. Tryon St., Suite 1955

Charlotte, NC 28202

Dear Tim:

I believe it is accurate to say that Roger Wood’s fire would have been more devastating if
we had not employed the services of your company. Due to our lack of experience in
these matters, thankfully, and our focused time being spent on rebuilding and maintaining
our market position, the insurance company was held to task by your professional group
of auditors, accountants and other required personnel.

What we thought initially was a simple matter turned into a very complex claim both in
scope and political wrangling with the insurer. Your company’s willingness to stand in
the gap during some extremely tough moments was appreciated by our staff as we were
faced with potentially business halting consequences.

I would recommend GGG to anyone who had an operating business like ours, highly
competitive and market focused ,that found themselves in the unfortunate position we
were in following our fire. The relief of not having to deal with adjustors while you focus
on business reclamation plans was invaluable in our case. The difference in the dollars
received from the insurance company could have been an insurmountable obstacle to the
future of the business but was not due to your team’s diligence.

Once again, thank you and good Iuck to you and your future clients that are looking for
options during a pressure generating situation.

Sincerely,

?vid Solan:
resident
Roger Wood Foods

dsolana@rogerwoodfoods.com
www.rogerwoodfoods.com






